
Department of Radio 

LUTHER COLLEGE 
DECORAH, 10117A 

November 19, 1948 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your report of 

reception. The program details you give 

are not entirely correct, but are suf- 

ficiently so, as to indicate that you were 

receiving us. 

We are pleased to confirm your 

reception. 

OE:rm 

Sincerely, 

,i/7 e;1&e-e-t-4&_ 
O. M. Eittreim 
Chief Engineer 
Station KVLC 


